
Emailed January 3, 2020 

DRB Comments for Meeting on 1/8/2020 

 

 

To:  Angela Gomez, Development Review Board Secretary 

  Ernest Armijo, Hydrology Section Manager 

  City of Albuquerque 

 

From:  Nicole M. Friedt, P.E., Development Review Engineer 

  AMAFCA 

 

   

RE:  DRB COMMENTS for PR-2019-002333 

 

 

Lots 10A, 11A, 11B, and 12A, UNIT 1 PARADISE HILLS (Viva Paradise 

Town Homes):  

B-11 

SI-2019-00420 – Site 

Plan 
• Identify what downstream infrastructure is being 

referenced on the G&D Plan.  

• AMAFCA has no planned facilities in the area, 

therefore City Hydrology should verify this is in 

conformance with the master plan. 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 


